
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 
PUBLIC HEARING WATER DISTRICT NUMBER 2 

JUNE 9, 2009 
 

The Public Hearing was called to order by Supervisor Dodd at 6:00 PM. 
 
PRESENT:  Supervisor Dodd, Councilmen Veazey, Day, Kabel, Cianfrini, Highway Superintendent Dennis, 
Town Clerk Haacke, Deputy Clerk Denny, Attorney Kevin Earl, Tom Carpenter and Brent Rozack 
 
Tom Carpenter of Clark Patterson went over the original handout of the water district.  
 
A discussion followed Mr. Carpenter’s overview of the handout.   
 
The residents wanted to ask what constitutes the ½ unit of a parcel; which was stated as being the non-
ag parcel within the district.   
 
Another resident wanted a break down again on the debt service and the water, and how those figures 
were calculated.   
 
One resident stated that he like the water coming but he doesn’t like the debt service fee for 38 years.  
 
The residents were also informed that Lamb-Veazey Farms are contributing to 1/3 of this project 
between the farm and the housed they own.  Without the Farm, this water district wouldn’t exist.  
 
With all business being brought before the Board, the Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:53 PM; a 
motion was made by Councilman Day, seconded by Councilman Kabel and carried by unanimous vote.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke 
Town Clerk 


